4/8/2020 Zimbra ATTACHMENT 3

Zimbra chrisc@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

The Map Sports Facility

From : Terry Teeple <teeple@pacific-teal.com> Wed, Apr 08, 2020 10:54 AM
Subject : The Map Sports Facility #1 attachment
To : 'Chris Chung (chrisc@ggcity.org)' <chrisc@ggcity.org>

Cc : leem@ci.garden-grove.ca.us, martymap1l1
<martymapll@gmail.com>, Kay Hsu, TE
(kay@k2traffic.com) <kay@k2traffic.com>

Mr. Chris Chung,

To allow my Client and Applicant (The Map Sports Facility) time to address
certain issues that were raised from public comments received by the City of
Garden Grove Community and Economic Development Department, we respectfully
request a continuance of CASE NO.: Conditional Use Permit No. CUP-339-11
(REV. 2020). More specifically, please continue Agenda Item No. C.2
currently scheduled for the April 16, 2020 Planning Commission meeting to
their meeting of June 4, 2020. We trust the Planning Commission will open
the currently scheduled public hearing on April 16, 2020 and then vote to
continue CASE NO.: Conditional Use Permit No. CUP-339-11 (REV. 2020) to their
June 4, 2020 meeting. Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Please acknowledge receipt of this request.

Respectfully submitted by Terry Teeple, Authorized Representative for The Map
Sports Facility.

Terry Teeple

Managing Member

Pacific-Teal Development, LLC
22691 Lambert Street, Suite 519
Lake Forest, CA 92630

PH 949.586.2066
teeple@pacific-teal.com
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